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MAR U4 2013
February 22, 2013 FCC Mail Room

Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Washington, DC 20554

Dear FCC Secretary:

This letter serves to inform you that FM Radio Station WZOR, Facility ID
#4098, relocated its main studio to 801 Hoffman Road Suite 114, Green
Bay, WI 54301. This move complies with current FCC rules.

There is also an alternate control point at 2800 East College Avenue,
Appleton, WI 54915,

The telephone number of the WZOR Main studio has been changed to 920-
347-0947 or can be reached toll free at 1-800-331-9429. Please contact me if
you have any questions or require any additional information.

Gregory J/éell \
Vice President — Broadcast

Woodward Communications Inc.

Cc: FCC Field Operations Bureau
1550 Northwest Highway
Park Ridge, Illinois 60068
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